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The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

NDC Product Description Lot Number Exp Date 
65862-053-90 Simvastatin Tablets USP 40mg 05319004A1 03/2022 

Aurobindo is recalling the product above because this batch was manufactured in a processing 
area in which water leakage was observed. Although there was no direct contact of any 
component with the subject water during the leakage events, the subject batches are being 
recalled out of an abundance of caution. No other Simvastatin 40mg batches are affected. 

Aurobindo began shipping this batch to customers nationwide July 3, 2019 through August 20, 
2019. This recall is being carried out to the Retail level. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


